
Ministry of Forests 

ENDED – High Streamflow Advisory – North Coast, Central Coast, Northern 
Vancouver Island 
Issued: 3:00 PM November 25, 2022  
 
The River Forecast Centre is ending a High Streamflow Advisory for: 

• North Coast including areas around Kitimat, Kemano and further south 

• Central Coast including Bella Coola River and tributaries, Kingcome River, 

Owikeno/Rivers Inlet and surrounding areas 

• Northern Vancouver Island 

Yesterday’s atmospheric river has dissipated. Rivers have reached peak levels and are now 

receding. No significant additional river rises are expected at this time. 

The River Forecast Centre continues to monitor the conditions and will provide updates as 
conditions warrant. 

 
BC River Forecast Centre 
Ministry of Forests 
A High Streamflow Advisory means that river levels are rising or expected to rise rapidly, but that no major flooding 

is expected.  Minor flooding in low-lying areas is possible. 

A Flood Watch means that river levels are rising and will approach or may exceed bankfull.  Flooding of areas 

adjacent to affected rivers may occur. 

A Flood Warning means that river levels have exceeded bankfull or will exceed bankfull imminently, and that 

flooding of areas adjacent to the rivers affected will result. 

 

http://www.gov.bc.ca/riverforecast

